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It has been several months that numerous states have 
expressed their disappointment and enmity toward the 
International Criminal Court (ICC), announcing their 
withdrawals or nullifying their signatures on the Rome 
Statute that established the Court. 

What impact would these recent events have on the ICC’s 
future? How should one address the critiques expressed 
by these states as well as by other states still parties to 
the Rome Statute? How should the ICC and the states 
supporting it respond to this? What measures should be 
adopted in order to prevent a contagious effect? 

The panel will debate these questions, followed by a 
discussion with the public.
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PANELISTS

Professor Cécile Aptel, UN Office of the High Commissioner of Human Rights
Professor Paola Gaeta, Graduate Institute of International and Development Studies
Professor Robert Roth, University of Geneva and Geneva Academy

ABOUT GENEVA ACADEMY WEDNESDAYS

Geneva Academy Wednesdays (GAW) are a platform coordinated by Geneva Academy researchers and teaching assistants to 
foster debate and discussion between academics and practitioners on different aspects of international law or international 
relations.
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